10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary 17 December 1993

D‘e/m/ JI\VZAM/J,

LETTER FROM DR PAISLEY

I enclose yet another letter from Dr. Ian Paisley, which we have received
by fax overnight.

Dr. Paisley entirely fails to prove his claim that we have given the Irish
Government joint jurisdiction over part of Her Majesty’s dominion.

I should be grateful for a draft reply from the Prime Minister, if possible
by 1700 on Monday, 20 December. It should be addressed, in my absence, tO

Alex Allan.

RODERIC LYNE

Simon Rogers, Esq.,
Northern Ireland Office



